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Introduction

A very warm invitation to join us...

The Royal Grammar School in Newcastle is a remarkable school with a 500-year history of welcoming people from all
backgrounds. From history’s Vice Admiral Cuthbert Collingwood, to recent Nobel Prize molecular biologist Sir Gregory Winter,
RGS has educated thousands of young people who have gone on to make an indelible mark on the world. It is an exciting
place to learn, that is forward thinking and inclusive. We aim to create a sense of belonging, to foster a belief in each other,
inspire a love for learning and encourage an ambition to succeed.

The RGS has a reputation for excellence across both academic and co-curricular activities, and our students benefit from the
wide range of opportunities they can enjoy. We are equally dedicated to our pastoral care as we believe that happy children
learn best. We encourage our students to be intellectually curious, to think creatively and to challenge themselves in
everything they undertake.

We believe that core to a well-rounded education is a diverse, challenging and fun co-curricular programme. The new post of
Deputy Head (Co-Curriculum) signals the high priority we place on this aspect of life at RGS. The breadth of co-curricular
activities available is already immense and delivered by dedicated teaching and support staff. This new colleague will join our
dynamic Senior Leadership Team to develop our Co-Curricular programme yet further, ensuring that the opportunities
available are of consistently high quality and that participation is high. Every student in the school should have the opportunity
to engage in activities that develop team and leadership skills, build confidence, explore new hobbies and have fun with
contemporaries. The right candidate will also actively support the wider determination of the school to raise aspiration and
attainment for bright children across the North East, through our established bursary and partnership programmes.

We hope to ensure that our young people leave school as kind, interesting, independent-minded individuals who are willing to
take on responsibility and motivated to contribute to society. If you are committed to helping us develop the quality of our co-

curricular offer to lay the strongest possible foundations for their future, then we would be delighted to hear from you.

Geoffrey Stanford
Headmaster
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